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Dear parents and carers, 
We have been busy, 
busy busy! Years 1, 3, 5 
and 6 have all ventured 
out of school on trips 
and experiences.  We 
have been delighted by 
the arrival of tulips and 
white bluebells coming 
into bloom this week.  
Our school gardeners, 
led by Kathy, have been busy preparing the 
ground in our courtyard garden too and Y4 
have now planted their broadbeans.

Daffodil Competition
What a beautiful sight seeing rows of 
daffodils in the corridor, all waiting to be 
judged by London Children’s Flower Society.  
The judges were very impressed with the 
plants that came into school.  Some were 
only just showing a shoot poking through the 
soil whereas others were standing tall and 
proud.  See page 3 for a list of all the entrants 
and whether they got Gold, Silver or Bronze!
Parents Evening
Don’t forget that it is parent’s evening next 
Tuesday and Thursday.  All families have got 
an appointment, please ensure you are on 
time.  Any problems 
with your given slot, 
please contact your 
child’s class teacher 
asap to rearrange.  We 
look forward to seeing 
you next week. 

H a v e a r e l a x i n g 
weekend. 
Dawn, Principal 

Friday 18th March 2022 www.oasisacademyjohanna.org 

  Twitter : @OasisJohanna

Nurture Questionnaires due back
You will have got a copy of the Nurture Questionnaire 
Permission Form in your child’s bag this week.  Before 
the official Nurture work can start, they need to 
complete some initial research as a baseline for the 
project.  This is in the form of a questionnaire for 
children and adults.  Parents/Carers need to give 
permission for us to do questionnaires with children.  

We are the pilot for this new Oasis venture, which if successful, will 
roll out to other Oasis Academies nationwide.  At the end of the 
pilot, further questionnaires will be sent out so that we can measure 
the projects success.  Please help us to see the impact of Nurtures 
work by completing and sending back the permission forms so that 
children’s views can be collected.

Please get in touch with Megan at Megan.ng@oasisnurture.org if you 
have any questions.

Y3 London Eye
On Tuesday, Year 3 visited the London Eye, down on the Soutbank by 
the River Thames.  They had a fantastic time. Their trip was linked to the 
work they are doing in their Urban Piioneers topic about London and 
the book being read to them in their daily magic minutes reading 
session: The London Eye Mystery by Siobhan Dowd. The children were 
able to spot various landmarks during their London Eye flight, including: 
St Paul’s Cathedral, The Shard, The Fenchurch Building (Walkie Talkie), 
Houses of Parliament, Big Ben, the BT Tower, Crystal Palace Transmitting 
Station and many more!



     Job Opportunity
For more information 

visit https://
www.oclcareers.org/employer/

oasis-academy-johanna

TEACHING ASSISTANT 
(Fixed Term till July 2022, Term Time Only)
SCP 5-7 £18,844.77-£19,530 (FTE £23,427-£24,279 per 
annum pro rata) + LGPS

- Have you got a passion for helping children become 
great citizens and leaders of the future?

- Looking for a change of career or wanting to get 
back into the world of work after a longer career 
break?  

- Children have grown up and you have more time 
and energy to devote to work?

There are many different reasons to join our amazing 
team and contribute to changing lives daily: “We help 
each other to be our best”.  

Please contact Dawn (Principal) for a confidential 
conversation if you are interested in the school.  Visits 
welcomed by appointment. Contact 020 7928 5814 or 
email info@oasisjohanna.org.  

The role is subject to satisfactory completion of 
probationary period, reference checks and completion 
of enhanced DBS application.

We reserve the right to close this job advertisment 
once we receive an acceptable volume of suitable 
applications.

Online Safety and Gangs
Growing Against Violence (GAV) growingagainstviolence.org.uk    
is a charity protecting young people against peer-to-peer 
violence both on the streets and online. This is the 3rd year we 
have worked with them and on March 22nd they will be back in 
school running workshops with our older children. 

This year, we have asked them to run an additional parent 
session, which will take place on Microsoft Teams at 5pm on 
March 22nd. Through the presentation, he will discuss keeping 
young people safe online, as well as share information about 
Gang involvement, what this means and how young people get 
caught up in them, sometimes without even realising. 

 You can join in with this either : 
a) At home, via the link emailed to you once you sign up. 
b) In school, in a space with the Teams call set up for you. 

It is such an important presentation about how to keep our 
young people safe, and I would urge all of you to attend either 
from home or in school. 

What to do next: email Fatima.butt@oasisjohanna.org to say 
that: 

a) You would like the meeting link to be sent to you. You will 
then need to click on this link just before 5pm on Tuesday 22nd.
b) You would like to join the presentation at school. This will still 
be via Teams but can be watched in school. 

mailto:info@oasisjohanna.org
mailto:info@oasisjohanna.org
http://growingagainstviolence.org.uk
http://growingagainstviolence.org.uk
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Our aim is to get families active, have 
fun and get connected with one another! 

We have a varied programme with 
something for everyone to enjoy - from sports 
to gardening, volunteering to play, plus a few 

exciting trips so get booked in!

Every week, the Hub provides outstanding education to hundreds 
of local children, the Foodbank puts food on the table for struggling 
families, we support people burdened by debt, create ways for families 
to grow together and encounter a supportive community, and take 
disengaged young people and use sport to create young leaders.

Whether it’s attending the English Café, volunteering at the Small 
Project children’s clothes bank, visiting Oasis Farm Waterloo, attending 
the church, or being part of our Family Activities, there’s heaps of ways 
to get involved! 

To find out more, get stuck in with volunteering or looking to join in, 
visit: www.oasiswaterloo.org/families

020 7921 4205
welcome@oasiswaterloo.org

In this busy city setting, our aim is to create a local 
community where people of all ages and situations feel 
included, know that they can contribute and realise a 
deep sense of belonging.

Welcome!
Here you’ll find all the information you need to know about 
our activity schedule for kids and whole families across the 
Easter holidays. 

Please see the maps for locations, and make sure to find the 
booking information to ensure you don’t miss out!

oasiswaterloo_families

We have a packed 
Easter programme and 

would love for you to join us.

oasiswaterloofamilies
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N 
Rainbow

Noah For writing letters in his name.
Kaci For fantastic counting.

R Red Fiona For working hard in reading and writing.
Mariam For using finger spaces in her writing.

1 Orange Quinton For great sitting on the carpet.
2 Yellow Safa For trying to work more independently.

Saleh For always being polite and helpful.
3 Green Manahil For amazing effort to improve reading.

Isabella For having an enthusiastic attitude on 
our trip.

Rique For being considerate on our trip.
4 Blue Othniel For showing a positive, growth mindset 

towards new challenges.
Camilla For working really hard on her reading 

and comprehension skills.
5 Indigo Angel For working on her writing.

Ahmad For his joy and fabulous expression 
when he reads to the class.

6 Violet Enoch & 
Mohamed

Great progress in your grammar 
assessments.

PE Kymani & 
Adam

For excellent attitude and effort.

Amera For excellent balancing.
John For excellent balancing in P.E.
Carla For excellent dribbling skills with her 

hockey stick.
Riaz For excellent footwork in Dodgeball.
David For excellent effort.
Theo For excellent throwing in tag rugby.

Golden 
Table

EY+KS1 Omar YN, Maria S YR, Lucy Y1, Amera N 
and Rani Y2

KS2 Celine Y3, Malak and Alex Y4, Ahmad 
and Maroura Y5, Jannat Y6

Stars of the Week

Attendance 93%
Y6 Violet and Y4 Blue tie this 
week as our attendance 
winners with 96% - well 
d o n e !  O u r o v e r a l l 
attendance has not been 
good this week - make sure 
you are at school every day!
Early Bird Award:  Y5 
Indigo class are our early 
birds this week. We are very 
proud that you are coming 
to school on time.

Dates for Spring 2 (term 4)
Week 5

Final week of clubs
Mon 21st 
Mar

Y6 singing at Waterloo Station Victory 
Arch Rededication

Mon 21st and 
Tues 22nd

Bikeability for Y3 and Y4.

Tues 22nd 
Mar

Y2 trip to Archbishops Park
Parents Evening (1 of 2) 
Please return slip below

Thurs 24th 
Mar

Parents Evening (2 of 2) 
Please return slip below

Week 6
No clubs this week

Tues 29th 
Mar

England v. Côte d’Ivoire
7.45pm kick off, return late!

Thurs 31st 
Mar

9am YR Red Class Assembly 

Fri 1st Apr Final day of Term 4 (finish 1.30pm)
Children return to school

Tuesday 19th April
Thursday 5th May

Polling Day - school closed

Class Last 
week 

R Red 92%
Y1 Orange 93%
Y2 Yellow 96%
Y3 Green 88%
Y4 Blue 96%
Y5 Indigo 90%
Y6 Violet 96% D a f f o d i l 

Judging
Our infant corridor 
bloomed this week 
with the arrival of 
d a f f o d i l s .            
Congratulations to the 
Gold Awards whose 
plants were healthy 
and in flower.

Bronze YN Riley
YR Alejandro
Y1 Stanley, Sara, Leilah
Y2 Seth, Neriah
Y3 Sophia, Jack, 

Silver Y1 Matthew, Heaven, Dennis
Y3 Aiden

Gold YR Fiona
Y2 Jacob
Y3 Kara, Marshall, Dylan


